
  

 

#YouHaveAVoice 
    

  

Hello TTU Staff Members,  

As we transition back to working on campus, we want to first say THANK YOU! 

Thank you for continuing to support our students, faculty and fellow staff. Thank 

you for your hard work and dedication as we all prepare to welcome students 

back in the fall. As staff you continue to lead by example and show the world 

what it truly means to be a Red Raider. 



 

 

The Staff Senate wants you to know that as a valued member of the Red 

Raider Family, You Have a Voice. We are here to represent your interests and 

concerns to the greater Texas Tech community and administration. We are 

continuously having conversations with administration to address the concerns 

you share with us. The Senate is still meeting using remote means to discuss 

matters related to staff and to continue our initiatives. 

 

Read below for Senate and campus updates, campus resources and virtual 

events. Stay safe, and Wreck 'Em! 

 

 

 

CAMPUS UPDATES  

 

 

 

   

 

Red Raiders across campus are 

working together to provide a safe 

environment for our students and 

employees to return to in the fall. 

Read more about the Texas Tech 

Commitment to your health, safety, and 

wellness>> 

 

 

https://www.ttu.edu/commitment/
https://www.ttu.edu/commitment/
https://www.ttu.edu/commitment/


 

 

New Resources 

• Phase II guidelines 

• COVID-19 Reporting Form 

• Supervisor COVID-19 Guide 

• Employee COVID-19 Guide 

• COVID-19 Positive Test 

Reporting Protocol 

• Families First Coronavirus 

Response Act (FFCRA) Leave 

Decision Matrix 

• covid19@ttu.edu and COVID-

19 Hotline: (806) 742-5929 

 

 

  

Free, non-mandatory COVID-19 testing is being facilitated by the Office of 

Emergency Management for faculty and staff. The drive-thru testing option 

opens August 3rd and closes August 24th. Located in the North parking lot of 

the Texas Tech Museum (3301 4th St). 

Register for a time>>  

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/hr/documents/TTUPhasedReturntoCampusGuidancePhaseII.pdf
https://apps.hr.ttu.edu/covid19/
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/hr/documents/SupervisorsGuideCOVID19.pdf
http://www.depts.ttu.edu/hr/documents/EmployeeGuideCOVID19.pdf
http://www.depts.ttu.edu/hr/documents/COVID19positivetest.pdf
http://www.depts.ttu.edu/hr/documents/COVID19positivetest.pdf
http://www.depts.ttu.edu/hr/documents/NWPDandFFCRALeaveDecisionMatrixPaseII.pdf
http://www.depts.ttu.edu/hr/documents/NWPDandFFCRALeaveDecisionMatrixPaseII.pdf
http://www.depts.ttu.edu/hr/documents/NWPDandFFCRALeaveDecisionMatrixPaseII.pdf
mailto:covid19@ttu.edu
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftexas.curativeinc.com%2Fwelcome&data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Coats%40ttu.edu%7C3b5791380b344c40f5b208d838865ca6%7C178a51bf8b2049ffb65556245d5c173c%7C0%7C0%7C637321497013376086&sdata=1zuET%2FcAuvO9E3mT7sSnAfvTEL1WS%2BSJAe5qSDYBSU8%3D&reserved=0


  

 

 

Beginning Monday, August 3rd, employee parking on campus will return 

to regular operations with permit restrictions in place. Employees with 

commuter permits may continue to park in any residence hall or 

commuter lot until the fall term begins. 

 



 

2020-2021 Permits for those employees utilizing payroll deduction have 

already been renewed. For those who are not utilizing payroll deduction, you 

may renew your ePermit in one of two ways:   

1. Pay online using a credit card through your My Parking Account.  

2. Pay in person using cash, check, or credit card at the 

Transportation and Parking Services office located in room 145 of the 

Administrative Support Center at 407 Flint Avenue.  

 

 

INTRODUCING THE BOOK PROJECT!  

 

 

 

You design the program the way that works best for YOU! Want to start small 

and read one book in six months? PERFECT! Want to read a book a month? 

Also PERFECT! We’ll be here to encourage you and cheer you on so you can 

read and learn in your own way. Contact hr.talentdevelopment@ttu.edu to set up 

YOUR project! Read more>>  

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fttuparking.com%2Fportal%2FAccount%2FLogin&data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Coats%40ttu.edu%7C3b5791380b344c40f5b208d838865ca6%7C178a51bf8b2049ffb65556245d5c173c%7C0%7C0%7C637321497013386082&sdata=S94MeNt79QVh%2Bmd%2B3gdycmVQuhT9uxVEy1tr%2Fyd10s8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:hr.talentdevelopment@ttu.edu
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/hr/documents/BookProject.pdf


 

 

Distinguished Staff Awards 

nominations have been reviewed 

and submitted to HR for processing. 

We look forward to announcing the 

recipient(s) in September. 

  

The Scholarship and Awards 

Committee is wrapping up the 

reviews for Summer 2020 

Scholarship and will be notifying the 

applicants soon. 
 

 

 

CAMPUS EVENTS  

 

 

 

Meditation & Motion 

Thursday, August 6th 1:30 - 2:30PM, Zoom 

Register through Cornerstone or email maclay.buie@ttu.edu. 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fttu.csod.com%2Fsamldefault.aspx&data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Coats%40ttu.edu%7C3b5791380b344c40f5b208d838865ca6%7C178a51bf8b2049ffb65556245d5c173c%7C0%7C0%7C637321497013386082&sdata=H39dkL1%2BwOn9z%2F1lHTXyG8WH4eBfY2PIwiaZLceUJDU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:maclay.buie@ttu.edu


 

 

Virtual EHS Open House 

Sessions on Zoom 

August 11th 12-1:30PM 

August 21st 12-1:30PM 

August 26th 12-1:30PM 

 

Join us from anywhere to talk to 

safety professionals about our 

services and learn about our 

resources. 

Read more and find Zoom links>> 
 

 

 

The Library Makerspace will be offering our first online workshops in August 

using Skype and YouTube! Register: https://cal.library.ttu.edu/calendar. 

  

Tinkering 101: 3D Printing (Beginner level) 

Wednesday, August 19, 2020, 2-4pm 

Learn about 3D printing and start designing your own 3D printable models 

using Thingiverse and TinkerCAD. 

 

CAD Crash Course: Rhino3D (Beginner – Intermediate levels) 

Monday, August 24, 2020, 10am-12pm 

http://www.depts.ttu.edu/ehs/about/news-events.php
https://cal.library.ttu.edu/calendar


 

Learn about more advanced CAD programs and explore Rhinoceros3D to 

make basic models for 3D printing. 

   

 

 

COVID-19 TRAINING & OTHER VIDEOS 
 

 

 

Employees are encouraged to watch 

the COVID-19 Awareness Training. 

 

Other videos* created include:  

• Proper Hand Washing 

• Safe Glove Removal 

• Face Mask Use & Care 

• Proper Disinfection 

• Office Disinfection 

• Office Social Distancing 

*Note: all videos are included in the 

COVID-19 Awareness Training.  
 

 

 

Have questions about COVID-19 procedures in your office? Visit the EHS 

COVID-19 Resource Hub or contact EHS at safety@ttu.edu.  

 

 

 

http://www.depts.ttu.edu/ehs/Training/covid19.php
http://www.depts.ttu.edu/ehs/Training/covid19.php
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FFjs-61lJXh0&data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Coats%40ttu.edu%7C3b5791380b344c40f5b208d838865ca6%7C178a51bf8b2049ffb65556245d5c173c%7C0%7C0%7C637321497013396072&sdata=xB6CgqRHEQMrrwLS2BwlDD0O4fm0q7rt%2FDM6R1h7SU4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FP4MWPS2WeZw&data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Coats%40ttu.edu%7C3b5791380b344c40f5b208d838865ca6%7C178a51bf8b2049ffb65556245d5c173c%7C0%7C0%7C637321497013406063&sdata=%2BeUYcypj7VRdentQY4JP335kVNWNy4PE59iToUh8Bm0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FMNy9u9-Jh-Y&data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Coats%40ttu.edu%7C3b5791380b344c40f5b208d838865ca6%7C178a51bf8b2049ffb65556245d5c173c%7C0%7C0%7C637321497013406063&sdata=gst74NtXWxVXXVnSwBsHfVaIA8fgtBnKzrWoQDi3ZEw%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2Fb2xs59dlDjU&data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Coats%40ttu.edu%7C3b5791380b344c40f5b208d838865ca6%7C178a51bf8b2049ffb65556245d5c173c%7C0%7C0%7C637321497013416064&sdata=PsNFZ8LpRfuJWgmt6FZxoyNSyNyzxUfCf9Ajaq6Rveo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FwYa1P0U1TEw&data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Coats%40ttu.edu%7C3b5791380b344c40f5b208d838865ca6%7C178a51bf8b2049ffb65556245d5c173c%7C0%7C0%7C637321497013416064&sdata=O5UWFt3zifkrfvG%2Bce2QYDjeZ6p8eFFA3W4hTilBRTQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FagBFjjlfWT4&data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Coats%40ttu.edu%7C3b5791380b344c40f5b208d838865ca6%7C178a51bf8b2049ffb65556245d5c173c%7C0%7C0%7C637321497013426054&sdata=BCkW4JuDjq3yx%2FWOOq%2FEi8g0LWEr4G%2F0ZPC7%2B%2FuodeM%3D&reserved=0
http://www.depts.ttu.edu/ehs/publichealth/News/2019-nCoV.php
http://www.depts.ttu.edu/ehs/publichealth/News/2019-nCoV.php
mailto:safety@ttu.edu


 

Join Raider Red’s Food Pantry all August long for our Virtual Back to School 

Food Drive! Donate using our Amazon Wish List or through our monetary fund. All 

items sent from our wish list will be delivered directly to us. Your generous 

support will help us fight food insecurity this fall!  

 

 

 

ABOUT THE SENATE 
 

Who We Are:  

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amazon.com%2Fregistry%2Fwishlist%2FHRY62EYG45EO%2Fref%3Dcm_sw_r_cp_ep_ws_0sl8AbQMCMBGM&data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Coats%40ttu.edu%7C3b5791380b344c40f5b208d838865ca6%7C178a51bf8b2049ffb65556245d5c173c%7C0%7C0%7C637321497013426054&sdata=jZgvBu1vOMD8q%2FQRcHLY6RvOVgVDFCt%2FxXwx0YGfjV4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdonate.give2tech.com%2F%3Ffid%3DT24G686&data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Coats%40ttu.edu%7C3b5791380b344c40f5b208d838865ca6%7C178a51bf8b2049ffb65556245d5c173c%7C0%7C0%7C637321497013436047&sdata=%2FJIXiIq1OsAEqbtgarNSmYwH8aYjfH1vVzb6iEZDNmI%3D&reserved=0


• Elected representatives from different EEO classifications on campus 

• For a list of current Senators, click here 

What We Do:  

• We're the voice of staff on campus! We care about:  

o your issues, 

o your needs, 

o your ideas! 

• General Senate Meeting on the first Wednesday of every month. The 

Staff Senate is still meeting remotely. You can join here with Meeting 

ID: 951 6857 4355, Password: 529175. 

Current Senate Initiatives:  

• Finalizing the implementation of the Staff Emergency Fund 

• Finalizing work on Community Engagement Hours for staff 

• Support of the HR Learning Series 

• Continuing to support staff education through the Staff Senate 

Scholarship 

• Continued support of and implementation of gender neutral language 

• Need to submit an issue? Click here>> 

 

Strive For Honor,  

  

Staff Senate Officer Team 

Dee Nguyen, President 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/staffsenate/about/members.php
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fzoom.us%2Fj%2F95168574355%3Fpwd%3DaU02S1FxMDJwVlBnY3RmYVVaWjh1QT09%3B%2520&data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Coats%40ttu.edu%7C3b5791380b344c40f5b208d838865ca6%7C178a51bf8b2049ffb65556245d5c173c%7C0%7C0%7C637321497013446045&sdata=boz3xOavz%2BZQtxkNvfqkIwHQ7pm7jsTKBVw0Y5PeeHc%3D&reserved=0
http://www.depts.ttu.edu/staffsenate/submit_issue.php


 

Stacy Stockard-Caliva, President-Elect 

Ryan Bain, Treasurer 

Heather Coats, Secretary 

    

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

Copyright © 2020 Staff Senate, All rights reserved. 

 

Find a PDF version of this newsletter here: https://www.depts.ttu.edu/staffsenate/newsletters.php. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

staffsenate@ttu.edu   

    

 

 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/staffsenate/newsletters.php
mailto:staffsenate@ttu.edu
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FTTUstaffsenate%2F&data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Coats%40ttu.edu%7C3b5791380b344c40f5b208d838865ca6%7C178a51bf8b2049ffb65556245d5c173c%7C0%7C0%7C637321497013446045&sdata=1%2B5WLF8oAhHdiX9aHz0bwG6TglG7EeX%2BolA%2BHbalYXo%3D&reserved=0
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/staffsenate/

